
Paw Prints 
Grant Ranch School  

5400 S. Jay Circle  

Denver, CO 80123  

GRANT RANCH SCHOOL ECE-8 

Paw Prints is a monthly 
newsletter for Grant 

Ranch School. This is an 
important 

communication link for 
parents and includes 

important happenings at 
our school.  

You can read, download, 
and print this 

newsletter monthly on 
the Grant Ranch 

Webpage.  

http://
grantranch.dpsk12.org  

Attendance  

(720) 424-6961  

Office                    

(720) 424-6880  

About Paw Prints 2018-2019 

 
These publications are available online @                                                                              

http://grantranch.dpsk12.org/?page_id=432 

Grant Ranch Webpage - http://grantranch.dpsk12.org  

December 2018 

http://grantranch.dpsk12.org/?page_id=432
http://www.hailfreesolutions.com/
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Message from the Principal 

 

As the end of the calendar year approaches I find this time to be a time of reflection of how we have 
grown as a community. Our students’ academic performance continues to improves. I predict that we will 
Meet Expectations on the Denver Public Schools School Performance Framework  in the upcoming 
school year. Students reading scores improve each month so please continue to read with your children at 
home! 

  

We would like to welcome Mrs. Cynthia Mallet, our new language arts teacher for our 7 th and 8th grade 
students. She is excited to join our staff and we are excited to have her!  

  

We have a group of students collecting donations for people who are experiencing homelessness. Please 
send your donations to school. They are looking for items like new socks or underwear  and toiletries like 
shampoo and tooth paste. Any help is greatly appreciated. 

  

We are looking for someone to help us develop a student color guard. Once students know how to 
properly raise, lower and fold the flag they will be able to do it on their own and may only need support 
from time to time. Thanks for supporting this effort. Please call the main office if you are able to help 
with this important task. 

  

Patricia Hurrieta 

Principal  

http://www.santostkd.com/
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Upcoming Events 

 

 December 7 –  Polar Express Day for ECE/Kdg 

 December 14 - Dads and Donuts - 7:00 – 7:40 am  

 December 14 - Winter Middle School Dance - 6-8 pm  

 December  21 -ECE/Kdg Holiday Program  

 December 24 – January 4 – No School Winter Break 

 

http://www.centurylink.com/teachersandtechnology
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http://www.mucksuck.com/


 

 

http://www.smilegeneration.com/
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https://www.afw.com/Content/Images/uploaded/Community Page/GRS_invite18.pdf
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http://www.jphomeexteriors.com/
https://theschoolcommunicationsagency.com/
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Giving to Those in Need 

Alena Aguilar, Clarissa Griego, and Gianna Rodriguez raised $175 with the snack 
cart at the end of October. The money that they raised was part of a service learning 
project with Ms. Estes’s PBL class. The girls donated $50 to the MaxFund Animal 
Shelter, and $125 to St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital. Great job, girls! Ms. 
Estes and GRS are so proud of you! 

Shakespeare Club 

Mrs. Castro will be hosting Shakespeare club, beginning November 16th for 5th 
and 6th graders. The club will meet Friday’s during lunch and recess (11:45-12:30). 
Closer to the festival date we may meet more often. We will attend the Shakespeare 
Festival in April. Please contact Mrs. Castro if you need additional information. 
 

AMBER_CASTRO@dpsk12.org 

Hour of Code  

Mrs. Andrew will be hosting an “Hour of Code” for grades K-8, during Computer 
Science Education week, December 3-9. Hour of Code is a one-hour introduction to 
computer science, designed to introduce code and show that anybody can learn the 
basics. Students will learn coding from a variety of games, mazes, and puzzles For 
more Information, visit https://hourofcode.com/us 

http://www.kcllbaseball.com/
http://www.girlscoutsofcolorado.org/join
https://hourofcode.com/us
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Grant Ranch Garden  

Our first Grant Ranch garden was a 
success! In August many classes 

participated in the garden kick off 
day. Students dumped soil, planted 
seeds, and watered. Throughout the 
fall classes took turns caring for the 
garden by watering it and covering 

it during a freeze. Earlier this month 
some of the youngest Grant Ranch 
students harvested our veggies. We 

had success with radishes and 
lettuce. The next garden will be 
planted in the early spring and 

hopefully we will have even more 
veggies to taste test. 

News from the Library...  

 

 

 

 

 

As you are aware, we have a national literacy support program called Book Trust at work in our school this year! 
Research shows that when kids choose their own reading material, they read more often and become more confident 
readers and learners. Book Trust will help make that happen. 

Here’s how it works: 

Each month, your child has the opportunity to order 1-3 books of their choosing from the Scholastic Book Club 
flyer.  Every student gets to participate in the program and cultivate a love of reading for all!  And the best part is that 
it is FREE!! 

Hopefully your child has been bringing home their free books to create their own personal library and has been sharing 
the books with family members. 

According to numerous studies, reading at least 20 minutes per night will help your child grow as a reader. Re-reading 
favorite books (or reading to parents, siblings, or even the family pet) and creating a special place to keep them 
contributes to a greater love of reading and success in school. 
 

More reading tips and ideas will be posted in upcoming Paw Prints.  Happy reading! 


